

	

	

	

	

	

	



IMPORTANT PATIENT NOTICE


Monday 17th July 2023

Dear Patients,

We would like to invite you to our next PPG open evening on Thursday 27th July 2022 at 6:30pm. We would encourage you to be present at this meeting and we hope you can attend.

The agenda for this meeting will include:

· Welcome/Introductions/Refreshments 
· Minutes of last meeting
· Practice and staffing
· New Appointment system
· Renovation/development of the practice premise
· Patient survey feedbacks
· PCN Updates
· Your ideas on the services we provide

The venue is at: 
Thamesmead Health Centre
4-5 Thames Reach 
London 
SE28 0NY

We hope to see you at this patient participant open evening. Please can you confirm your attendance either by calling reception on 020 8319 5880 or emailing us ongreccg.thamsmead-nhs@nhs.net 

Kind Regards

Georgette Nkafu
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Practice Manager
